
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
   

Dear Customer,

We are writing to inform you about planned roadworks and upgrades to the 
electricity infrastructure in your area.

Details of the planned roadworks, WO734996:

  Start Date: Monday 9 September 2024
  End Date: Friday 1 November 2024
 Location: La Route De La Francheville, Grouville
 Purpose of the Roadworks: These works are for us to complete essential 

improvements to our network in the area and these will be done in two 
stages.

Stage 1: Cable Installation works will begin on 9 September for five weeks 
until  11 October, this will impact Princes Tower road, with the westbound lane 
being closed.

Stage 2: Cable laying works will begin from 9 September for eight weeks until,
1 November, this will impact La Route de la Francheville, which will be closed.

Will I be able to access my property?

Yes. During the works, access to properties will remain uninterrupted, and 
businesses will operate as usual.

We aim to minimise disruption and complete tasks promptly.

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.

For any major updates regarding these works or our other roadworks 
please visit our new roadworks page jec.co.uk/roadworks/.

If you have any concerns or require further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact our customer care team at  jec@jec.co.uk  or on  01534 505460.
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